
 

 
 
Dear Valued Corporate Customer, 
 
Termination of Travellers’ Cheque Clearing Service from  
1 June 2016 
 

Effective 1 June 2016, travellers’ cheque clearing service will be 
terminated.  All other overseas cheque clearing services will 
continue. 
 
Please contact your relationship managers if you have further 
queries. Alternatively, you can contact our branch staff if you have 
further queries. 
 
Thank you for banking with us. We look forward to your continued 
support. 
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